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City of Bullard Utility Customers:

It is the City of Bullard’s goal to provide excellent water and wastewater services to our residents. This is
achieved through the City of Bullard’s Utility Department and funded by the Utility Fund in the budget.
The Utility Fund is an enterprise fund meaning it needs to support its expenses with its own revenue.

Due to increasing expenses and the high demand in providing quality water and treated wastewater to
and from residents and businesses, the City of Bullard has increased its water and wastewater rates
effective January 2018. This change will be reflected in the February 2018 billing cycle. This change was a
process and was not taken lightly by City staff or Council. The topic has been discussed in detail over the
last few years as residential water and sewer rates have not been adjusted since 2010. An adjustment
was made to commercial water rates in 2014.

The City contracted with a consultant from the Texas Rural Water Association to do a rate study for our
systems. All aspects of the water system were examined in detail for cost associated with providing water
from wells to meters. The data was then put into an equation showing the true expense per connection.
This also showed us what revenue was needed per connection to maintain the City of Bullard’s water
system each month and build the proper reserve for the future.

A volunteer committee of Bullard residents and business owners was formed to receive and review the
information in the rate study done by the TRWA consultant. This group consisted of members
representing most neighborhoods within the City. A tour of the water and wastewater facilities across
the City was given for an even better understanding of the utility operations. The committee along with
the City Manager, City Engineer, Utility Director, Finance Director and Public Relations Director dedicated
their time to discuss where the rates should be and how they should be structured in order for the Utility
Fund to support the needed maintenance and daily operations. This committee came to a consensus on
a rate structure that was then recommended to the City Council for their action.

Council listened to the recommendation and voted unanimously to set the new rates allowing for the City
of Bullard’s Utility Fund to operate within itself and also build the necessary reserve for the maintenance
and replacement of facilities (water mains, pumps, overhead storage, etc.) in the future. No one ever
wants to pay more for anything unless they see value in return. The City of Bullard Staff, Mayor and City
Council believe this is a major step to enhancing value to Bullard, its residents and businesses.
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